From: VAUGHAN, Jane <Jane.VAUGHAN@education.gov.uk>
 Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 8:44 am
 To: Emma Hollis <ehollis@nasbtt.org.uk>; James Noble-Rogers <J.Noble-Rogers@ucet.ac.uk>
 Cc: DAVIS, Chris3 <Chris3.DAVIS@education.gov.uk>; FORREST, Richard <Richard.FORREST@education.gov.uk>
 Subject: International Trainees
 
Hi James & Emma,
 
I hope you are both well.
 
I thought I would just flag a couple of international recruitment policies that were included in yesterday’s Schools White Paper (para 40) in case they are of interest. These were:
 
· a new relocation premium for overseas nationals coming here to teach or train in languages and physics. This will help with visa costs and other moving expenses. 
· an extension of bursary and scholarship eligibility to all overseas nationals who train to teach languages or physics. These trainees will not need to be eligible for student finance to access a bursary or scholarship.
We will confirm the details of both schemes in due course but expect them to be available to teachers and trainees from September 2023. In the meantime do let me know if you have questions. 
Best wishes
Jane 
	
	Jane Vaughan
International Teacher Recruitment
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gov.uk | Twitter | Facebook
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